
Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time—Year C 
6th July, 2025 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
I celebrate my twenty-third year of priestly ordination this weekend - 
Saturday, 5 July.  My ordination anniversaries tend to sneak up on me 
because I rarely give much thought to them.  But, when I do become 
conscious of their nearness, I pause and reflect on the huge honour and 
privilege that God has afforded me to serve both Him and the People of 
God in the ministerial priesthood.  I am humbled that the Lord chose me 
to be a pastor assisting our Archbishop to watch over the flock entrusted 
into his care.  And when I reflect over the past years, I have no regrets at 
all in taking up my cross and following Jesus as a priest. 
 
In last weekend's Newsletter Message, I wrote at length about 
the Australian Christian Art Prize(ACAP) competition that our Parish is 
conducting.  As this is the inaugural year of ACAP, it is important that we 
do get off to a great start, because, how well we organise and run the 
event, will either enhance or detract its reputation.  That is why I again 
write to seek the participation and help from Parishioners. 
 
You will recall that a Fact Sheet supplement was included in last 
weekend's Newsletter.  This weekend, I hope that there might be a 
tremendous response from you, the Parishioners, volunteering your 
help.  We need men's help (because there will be some lifting involved) 
to bump-in and out (hanging-up and removing them) the artworks.  Then 
we need help on the Exhibition's Opening Night event in serving finger 
food and drinks to the guests.  And then, we need help for people to 
work as receptionists and quasi-security guards (to ensure that the 
artworks aren't stolen or vandalised), and not necessarily the same 
people, for the duration of the public showing of the ACAP 
Exhibition.  The bottom of the Fact Sheet could be completed by 
volunteers and torn-off and returned to the Parish by placing them in this 
weekend's Mass Collection baskets. 
 
The ACAP competition is strategically important to the Parish because it 
serves as an external income stream which the Parish will benefit from, 
and I'll now explain in part why that is so. 
 
Very shortly, the Parish will expend almost $1M on maintenance and 
repairs to the Corpus Christi Church, that's perhaps only 25% of the total 
work needed to be done.  Back in my predecessor, Fr Bernie Gallagher's, 
term as Parish Priest, the Parish costed out the restoration costs of the 
work identified his predecessor, Fr Paul Chandler, in the Corpus Christi 
Church's Restoration Plan approved by the National Trust.  In the early 
2020's, the work was estimated to cost approximately $1.3M.  Well, with 
the escalation of labour, building materials and equipment, costs have 
ballooned significantly, and so, my revised estimation of the total cost of 
the works is perhaps $4M+. 
 
Having building construction management qualifications, I anticipated 
this exponential rise in costs immediately upon taking over as Parish 
Priest, and I moved quickly to promote the Building Restoration Fund in 
this Parsh, and to seek a relaxation from the Archdiocese for a period of 
three years from paying Archdiocesan taxes on the donated monies 
received in the fundraising activity.  The target was $1M.   
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Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish  

Our mission is to be a welcoming, prayerful, embracing parish, united in Christ,  
strengthening the faith and transforming the spiritual life of the community.   

We aim to be caring and responsive, sharing the Good News, and living the values of the Gospel. 

PARISH DIRECTORY 
Parish Office:  136 Buckland Road, Nundah  4012  
          (corner Buckland Road & Bage Street) 
Ph:  3324 3870 
Email: nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Website: www.banyonundahcatholic.org.au  
Facebook:  Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday - Friday 9.00am - 4.00pm 
                    

PARISH TEAM 
Fr Daniel Redhead  —  Parish Priest  
Email: pp.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au     
Ph:  3324 3874    
Ms Debra Visser  —  Parish Manager 
Email: nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Ms Jillian Piper — Administrative Assistant 
Email:  assistant.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au  
Mrs Carmel Spargo  —  Finance Officer 
Email: nundah.finance@bne.catholic.net.au 
Mrs Angela Greathead  — Sacramental Coordinator 
Email: sc.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Ms Catherine Byrnes  — Local Safeguarding Representative 
Email: lsr.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
STOPLine If you think it’s wrong … report it. 
STOPLine Phone: 1800 304 550 
Email: AOB@stoplinereport.com 
 

MASS CENTRES 
Corpus Christi Church  65 Bage Street, Nundah  
Holy Trinity Church  352 St Vincent’s Road, Banyo  
 

PARISH SCHOOLS 
St Pius V Primary  Mr Peter Gordon  -  Principal     
Ph:  3267 7306 Email: pbanyo@bne.catholic.edu.au 
St Joseph’s Primary  Ms Renae Collier -  Principal   
Ph: 3266 2405 Email:  pnundah@bne.catholic.edu.au  
Mary MacKillop College Mrs Erin Wedge  -  Principal  
Ph:  3266 2100  Email: mmc@bne.catholic.edu.au 
 

RECONCILIATION  
Saturday 3.45pm  -  4.45pm Holy Trinity Church, Banyo 
 

BAPTISMS  
2nd Saturday of the month at Corpus Christi Nundah  
3rd Saturday of the month at Holy Trinity Banyo 
Families meet with Fr Dan for preparation. 
 
WEEKEND MASS TIMES 
Corpus Christi, Nundah  -   
Saturday (vigil) 6pm  and Sunday 9.30am   
Holy Trinity, Banyo  -  Sunday 7.30am and 5pm 
 

WEEKDAY MASS TIMES  
Corpus Christi, Nundah—Mon7am and Fri 9am  
Holy Trinity, Banyo—Wed 9am and Thursday 6.30pm  
Holy Trinity, Banyo—Thurs 7pm Holy Hour with Benediction 
 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
All enquiries for assistance Ph: 1800 846 643      
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Please Pray for  
Those who are sick:  
Myah McGuigan, Fred Gomes, Justin Carr,  
Julie Cusack and Doug Desouza. 

 
RECENTLY DECEASED 
Barbara Moloney 
Beryl Taylor 
 

ANNIVERSARY 
Darrel Usher 
 

 Lord, show them your loving care 
This list will be refreshed at the beginning of each month.  

If you know someone who needs to remain on this list,  
please contact the Parish Office. 

 

STEWARDSHIP 
“He said to them, ‘The harvest is 
abundant, but the laborers are few…’”     
Luke 10:2 
 
As Catholics we are all called to serve.  Each of us has been given 
“charisms” otherwise known as gifts from the Holy Spirit to help 
build God’s Church.  Our charisms can only be used for good.  We 
know that we are using them in the right ministry when we are 
filled with joy and we want to share stories about our charitable 
works.  Discern how God is calling you to use your charisms.  Say 
“yes” to what God is calling you to do and then do it!  Share your 
joy and invite others to do the same.  

NORTHSIDE PARISH JUSTICE AND ECOLOGY GROUP GATHERING  
Members of the parish community are invited to attend the 
Northside Parish Justice and Ecology Group Gathering on the 
19th July. We will be discussing the Season of Creation and being 
Agents of Peace.  
 
Where: Bracken Ridge Library meeting room (Corner of Bracken 
St & Barrett St, Bracken Ridge)  
When:  19th July. 2:30pm – 4:30pm.  
RSVP:  To Emma at beache@bne.catholic.net.au 

All are welcome! 
 

A VOCATION VIEW   
FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
“The harvest is rich, but the workers are few; 
therefore, ask the harvest master to send workers to 
his harvest.” Pray for vocations and depend on God’s 
providence. (Luke 10:1-9) 

Acknowledgement of Country 
‘We, the parishioners of the Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish, acknowledge the 

Turrbal and Yuggera Peoples, who are the Traditional Custodians of this land. We 
pay respect to the Elders past, present and future and extend that respect to other 

Aboriginal and Torres  Strait Islander People present.    
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With some 8 months still to run on the tax exemption, we have 
raised $280K.  A few Parishioners have been regular donors 
since the inception of the fundraising initiative began around 
May 2023, and on behalf of the Parish, I acknowledge your 
support, and I sincerely thank you for your generosity. 
 
Since it is very likely that our fundraising for the Restoration 
Fund after three years will be well short of the $1M target, your 
Parish Finance Council (PFC) have turned its attention to how it 
might seek a strong external income stream, and that is how the 
ACAP initiative came into being, and for the ACAP to be a steady 
future external income, we need your help as volunteers. So, 
then, if you haven't fully considered helping the Parish with the 
running of our ACAP competition, I urge you to consider again, 
how you might be able to help us. 
 
We also sought the help of Parishioners by providing us with a 
quantity of wines (Chardonnay, Cabernet Sauvignon, and 
Sparkling) that might be served at the Opening Night event or 
could be included as part of the raffle prize for the raffle being 
run at this same event. 
 
If you can help or contribute to the ACAP event, please do so.  I 
thank you in anticipation. 
 
May the Lord bless you with his bountiful grace throughout the 
week ahead. 
 
Fr Dan 
Parish Priest 
 

FLOCKNOTE 
Don't forget to look at your e-newsletter for 
many different articles, reflections, children's 
liturgy and upcoming events across our 
Archdiocese. 
 

 
If you have yet to join, scan the QR code today so 
you don’t miss out! 

THE POPE’S PRAYER INENTIONS FOR JULY 
For formation in discernment.  
Let us pray that we might again learn how to 
discern, to know how to choose paths of life 
and reject everything that leads us away from 
Christ and the Gospel.  
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Parish Calendar of Events this Week  
 

Monday 7 July  
9.00am Mass, Corpus Christi, Nundah  
 
Tuesday 8 July  
10.00am Prayer Service for Beryl Taylor, Holy Trinity, Banyo 
 

Wednesday 9 July 
9.00am Mass, Holy Trinity, Banyo 
 
Thursday 10 July 
6.30pm Mass, Holy Trinity, Banyo  
7.00pm  Benediction and Holy Hour, Holy Trinity, Banyo 
 
Friday 11 July  
St Benedict, abbot 
9.00am Mass, Corpus Christi, Nundah 
 
Saturday 12 July  
3.45pm Reconciliation, Holy Trinity, Banyo 
6.00pm Vigil Mass, Corpus Christi, Nundah 
 
Sunday 13 July  
7.00am Rosary, Holy Trinity, Banyo 
7.30am Mass, Holy Trinity, Banyo 
9.00am Rosary, Corpus Christi, Nundah  
9.30am Mass, Corpus Christi, Nundah   
5.00pm  Mass, Holy Trinity, Banyo  

 
Benediction and Holy Hour is held 
following the 6.30pm Mass every 
Thursday at Holy Trinity Church, 

Banyo. 
Come along.  All welcome. 

 Mass Settings 
Penitential Rite: 3D 
 
Gloria: Sung 
 

Responsorial Psalm:  (R.)  Let all the earth cry out 
        to God with joy. 
 
Gospel Acclamation:  Alleluia, alleluia! 
 May the peace of Christ rule in your hearts, 
 And the fullness of his message live within you. 
 Alleluia! 
 
Nicene Creed:  Prayed 
 
Lord’s Prayer:  Prayed 
 
Preface of Ordinary Time: 1 
Eucharistic Prayer: 2 
Eucharistic Acclamation: 3 
 

Readings:  15th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
First Reading   Deuteronomy 30:10-14 
Second Reading  Colossians 1:15-20 
Gospel Reading  Luke 10:25-37 

The Jubilee Prayer 
 

Father in heaven, 
may the faith you have given us 

in your Son, Jesus Christ, our brother, 
and the flame of charity enkindled 

in our hearts by the Holy Spirit, 
reawaken in us the blessed hope 
for the coming of your Kingdom. 

  
May your grace transform us 

into tireless cultivators of the seeds of the Gospel. 
May those seeds transform from  

within both humanity and the whole cosmos 
in the sure expectation 

of a new heaven and a new earth, 
when, with the powers of Evil vanquished, 

your glory will shine eternally. 
  

May the grace of the Jubilee 
reawaken in us, Pilgrims of Hope, 

a yearning for the treasures of heaven. 
May that same grace spread 

the joy and peace of our Redeemer 
throughout the earth. 

To you our God, eternally blessed, 
be glory and praise for ever. 

 
Amen. 


